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 DATE EVENT 

Monday 3rd / Tues 4th July Transition days—for all including Year 
6 to secondary schools 

Wednesday 5th July Industrial action—Classes 1, 2 and 3 
closed for the day 

Thursday 6th July Year 6 trip to Crucial Crew 

Friday 7th July Class 2 trip to the cinema 

Friday 7th July Industrial action—Classes 1 and 3 
closed. 

Monday 10th July Annual parent reports to come home 

W/b 10th July Careers week—focus on Creative  
careers. More information to follow. 

Wednesday 12th July Open afternoon—current and new 
classes 

Friday 14th July Year 6 Forest Festival—Leavers’ Party 

Thursday 20th July  Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly and Picnic 

Friday 21st July End of the school year 

Monday 4th September PD days—staff only 

Tuesday 5th September PD days—staff only 

Wednesday 6th September 1st day of school for all children 

Half a day for Reception 

Friday 27th October Break up for half term 

Monday 6th November Return from half term 

 

For being: Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,  

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to:  

   

  Class 1: George—being resilient 

 

    Class 2: Ellie—being resilient  

    

  Class 3: Grace—being resilient 

   

  Class 4: Harry S—being resourceful 

 

Class 5: All Year 6—being all round 5R Stars! 

Ordering sandwiches at lunchtime:                                                                   
Link to order:  https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E  

Class 3 Training 

Class 3 have taken part in 
pedestrian training this 

week. This is an            
important past of our 

PSHE safety awareness to 
help the children consider 

road safety and learn how to cross and walk 
along the road safely. 

Mrs Smith is leaving to have her baby! 

Today we have had an assembly in school to 
celebrate Mrs Smith finishing to start her 
maternity leave! We all wish her the very 

best and look forward to meeting Baby Smith 
in the new school year! 

Annual pupil reports and new classes 

An email will come home TODAY about classes for next year. 

Annual parent reports will come home on Monday 10th July. 

There is a parent opening evening on Wednesday 12th July from 3.30 
to 5.30 pm. You will be able to visit your child’s current class and see 
their work, and also go with your child to see their new class and new 
teacher. This will help you in September, so that you know what your 

child’s teacher looks like and where their classroom will be! Some 
children will of course remain in the same class too. 

School meal changes—next week 

Please note: 

For those children in school next Wednesday it will be a pasta 
menu (from Thursday) and on Thursday next week it will be a 

roast dinner. 

Industrial Action—5th and 7th July—NEXT WEEK 

National Education Union 

There is further planned industrial action on Wednesday 5th and     
Friday 7th July. Due to staff shortages and following a risk assessment, 

this will affect Classes 1, 2 and 3. 

Classes 1, 2, and 3 will be closed on Wednesday 5th July. 

Classes 1 and 3 will be closed on Friday 7th July. The class 2 trip will 
NOT be affected and will go ahead as planned. 

Year 6 show! 

Our Year 6 children performed amazingly last night—
showcasing their talents and the wonderful progress 
they have made over the years with their growth in 
confidence and performance skills! A massive thank 
you to Mrs Lingham for pulling everything together 
and the staff who stayed last night to help. 

An amazing show! 

https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E

